
 

Parents and Carers are invited to the

MYP Community Project Exhibition
Wednesday 30 October 3.30pm-4.30pm
SY Building

We warmly invite you to the MYP Community Project Exhibition at Good News Lutheran College. 
This special event marks the culmination of your child's MYP journey, where students will proudly 
present their projects and the positive impact they've made in their chosen communities.

Join us in celebrating their creativity, dedication, and growth as they share the experiences and 
achievements that have shaped their learning. We look forward to seeing you there and 
witnessing our students' remarkable contributions.

Kind regards
Jessica Ventura
MYP Coordinator


